
From: Susan Mazurski November 6, 2008 1:33:44 PM
Subject: Recycling Committee Minutes 10/23/2008 DRAFT
To: SimsburyCT_RecycleMin
Cc:

SIMSBURY RECYCLING COMMITTEE Thursday, October 23rd, 2008  
Call to Order:  7:35 pm  
Present:  Chair Mary Turner, Lori Fernand, Gwen Moraski, Jill Paterson, 
Lonni Schultz, and Dane Woodberry.  Andrew Rose informed Mary that he could 
not make the meeting.  

Minutes:  Dane Woodberry motioned that the minutes be accepted with the 
suggested changes.  Jill Paterson seconded that motion and it passed 
unanimously.  

Correspondence:  Town Hall sent information reminding Committees/
Commissions to submit draft minutes within 7 days after the meeting is 
held.  Reports:  Schools Update:  Mary Turner will contact Superintendent 
Dianne Ullman to discuss current Board of Education recycling efforts and 
future plans; About a dozen students attended the screening of Jill 
Paterson’s new Green Bean Magazine documenting the trip to the Trash 
Museum; Mary Turner is sending a formal invitation to the schools for the 
spring Trash Museum trip; Henry James Memorial School’s Enviro Team members 
meet every other Thursday; Lori Fernand e-mailed Robert Avery, the faculty 
advisor to the Simsbury High School Environmental Club about identifying a 
Student Liaison to the Recycling Committee. 

Swap Center:

Is being closed down for the season.    

Recycling Award:  

The recipients have been notified and the awards produced.  Mary Turner is 
sending the Board of Selectmen notice that the Recycling Committee would 
like to present the awards at the November 10th meeting and will therefore 
need to be included on the agenda. Lori Fernand and Jill Paterson will 
produce a press release announcing the award presentation to submit to 
local media.  

Old Business:  New Business:  Action on the CRRA/CFR letter is postponed to 
the next meeting; The meeting scheduled for 2009 was approved.  The motion 
to accept was made by Dane Woodberry and seconded by Gwen Moraski; Mary 



Turner met with Rick Sawitzke, as did Lori Fernand, about the recent 
correspondence reviewing the current recycling effort in Simsbury.  Rick is 
interested in promoting recycling efforts and suggested using posters at 
key locations throughout the town, to bring attention to the town’s 
recycling efforts.  Mary is contacting Rich to invite him to the Recycling 
Committee meeting.  

Adjourned:  9:15 pm  

Minutes respectfully submitted by Lori Fernand.


